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Hull Active Schools Awards
Ceremony

Well done to Miss Gawthorpe
and the girls for receiving an
award at this week’s
ceremony. The award
celebrated Endsleigh as the
FA Girls Partnership School of
The Year, which is recognition
we are extremely proud of!
We will have to get the
trophy cabinet built.

Staff

Next week we will be saying
goodbye to Mrs Spencer, Mr
Barwick, Miss Simpson and
Mrs Hermann and Miss
Recepcion, all of whom have
made invaluable
contributions to our school
and we wish them well in
their future endeavors. Mrs
Scott will also be leaving on
maternity leave.

Reports

Reports will be handed out to
all at the start of next week.
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Dates for wb 15th

15th: Celebration Mass @ Marist @ 9:30am
17th: Year 6 Trip to Rock Up
17th: Final school day of summer term

Celebration Leavers Mass

We again would like to extend
an invite to attend Mass on
Monday at 9:30am. It is always
such a lovely start to the final
week.

Transition Day

The entire school was filled with
a great energy on Friday as all
pupils moved to their
‘September classes’. It was lovely
to see and hear so much
excitement in the classrooms.
Already, brilliant first impressions
have been made and hundreds
of children are looking forward
to September

SATs

Earlier this week, we received the
school’s SATs scores and we are
very excited to share these with
the pupils next week. Everyone
involved should be extremely
proud of their achievements,
which are a fitting reward for the
years of hard work they have
put in throughout their primary
school journey.


